
YOUR BOARD IN ACTION 

2020 has been an interesting year for all of us.  As a response to the 
COVID-19 Pandemic, our board made some changes this year to lessen the 
stress to our residents.  We temporarily halted the routine code 
inspections performed by Kirkpatrick and paused/extended the time for 
owners to pay annual dues.  We also moved our monthly meetings to 
Zoom.   
 
Another change that occurred this year was that our long-time board 
member and 2020 HOA board President, Melissa Brown, moved to Oregon.  
The Board VP, Shannon Switzer, accepted the role as president on an 
interim basis.  We have welcomed Anthony Pepple to the board as an “At 
Large” member focusing on communication. 

 
 

Happy Halloween! 

COVID-19 has cancelled a lot of things this year, but not Halloween!  
However, it is still important to continue to take precautions and practice 
good hygiene to prevent the spread of disease.  Let the only bugs be the 
creepy crawlies of Halloween! 
 
Carmel has suggested that trick-or-treating hours be between 5 and 8 pm 
Saturday October 31st.  Trick-or-treaters and chaperons should wear face 
coverings when distancing cannot occur.  Homeowners comfortable with 
handing out candy should turn their front porch light on and wear a face 
mask when answering the door. 
 
Halloween safety Tips 

• Adults should always accompany their children 
• Take a flashlight 
• Stay in neighborhoods you know 
• Watch for traffic and drivers watch out for people crossing the street 
• Avoid costumes that are long and could cause a trip hazard 
• Always inspect candy prior to consuming and dispose of unwrapped candy 

 

Get into the fall spirit! 
Our annual fall decorating contest is starting NOW! Decorate your home in 
the spirit of fall or for Halloween. Our volunteer judges will tour the 
neighborhood on Oct. 30th and 31st to select the winners.  Winning displays 
will be posted on our PCN HOA Facebook.  
 

Get Involved 
Interested in becoming involved in the neighborhood?  If so, Email 
plumcreeknorthHOA@gmail.com or join us at the next HOA Board meeting.  
There are opportunities to participate in organizing neighborhood events 
and activities.   

 
   

HOA Contacts 

PlumCreekNorthHOA@gmail.com 
www.PlumCreekNorth.net 

Plum Creek North: Facebook 

 

Board members 

Anthony Pepple, Ivy Hills 

Bob Finkbeiner, Breakers Way       
Indira Hsu, Penneagle Dr.        

Shannon Switzer, Penneagle Dr.        
Mark Willman, Breakers Way 

 

Management Company 

Mindy Swanson 
mswanson@ekirkpatrick.com 

(317) 570-4358 

 

Newsletter 

For email delivery contact 
plumcreeknorthHOA@gmail.com 

Back Issues at 
PlumCreekNorth.net 

 

Next HOA Board Meeting 

October 28th @ 7:00 pm on Zoom 

Annual Meeting is scheduled for 
December 9th at 7:00 pm on Zoom 

Simply click on the QR code with 
your smart phone camera of 
app and join the meeting.  Or 

email the board for a web link. 

 

Our website got a 
makeover! 

Thanks to Ryan Marshall for the 
great redesign of the PCN HOA 
website.  If you have not visited, 
please check it out and let us 
know what you think on Facebook. 
www.PlumCreekNorth.net 
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